
KINDERGARTEN TEAM NEWS

Parent Info: We finished all the animals in our rainforest the monkeys have 
made it up into the tree.  The students worked so hard on the rainforest it will 
be sad to see the tree come down, but we need to decorate for the holidays 
and Hannukah is at the end of the week. The students will be coming home with 
all the animals that they made and the packet that we wrote some of the facts 
we learned about each animal.

DECEMBER Week of  12/7-12/11

This week we will be working on...
Reading/Phonics: We will continue to work on beginning and ending sounds.  We 
will continue trying to spell words by stretching out the word. I know that this 
has been the status in this space for a while,  but we need to continue working 
on these skills to help them become stronger readers and writers.
Math: We will start Unit 5 which works on classifying and counting data.
Writing: The class is working hard on trying to label their pictures. We will 
continue this as well as labeling pictures that I give them and writing words 
that they need to stretch out. We will  continue to work on tracking from the 
board and capital and punctuation. 
HWT: We will be continue to work in this workbook. The students do enjoy 
this activity.
SS/Science: We will discuss what a neighborhood is and what we find in a  
neighborhood. We will also start talking about the holidays.

Sight Words: We were supposed to test the students on Friday to see if they 
could move up to the next list, but somehow Friday flew by. We will do this on 
Monday morning. If your student comes home with a yellow list they were able 
to read and spell the orange list. If your student does not come home with a 
new list do not worry that is ok. We will continue to work on the first list with 
them till they are able to read and spell them. 
Please go over sight words as part of their homework. As they move to new 
lists remember to continue to work on previous lists as well.


